
From: Stacey Hickson
To: Trudy Lewis; Robert Croysdale; Steve Perry
Cc: Rocky Seigler; Charles Brewer; Jay Walls
Subject: Re: HPSB - Request for Information Responses
Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 1:29:53 PM
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We have TPX training at 10:00. But anytime after 11:00 I’m good.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 1:24:48 PM
To: Robert Croysdale <rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com>; Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org>
Cc: Rocky Seigler <rseigler@cityofhutchins.org>; Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org>;
Stacey Hickson <shickson@cityofhutchins.org>; Jay Walls <jwalls@baxterit.com>
Subject: RE: HPSB - Request for Information Responses
That works for me.

Trudy

From: Robert Croysdale <rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:33 AM
To: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org>; Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org>
Cc: Rocky Seigler <rseigler@cityofhutchins.org>; Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org>;
Stacey Hickson <shickson@cityofhutchins.org>; Jay Walls <jwalls@baxterit.com>
Subject: RE: HPSB - Request for Information Responses
How does 10 AM tomorrow sound? I can send a Teams invite.
Thanks,
Robert Croysdale, AIA, LEED AP BD+C
Principal, Academic | Institutional Environments

4121 Commerce Street, #1 | Dallas, Texas 75226
Tel: 214.824.7040 | Fax: 214.887.0559
Direct: 214.722.4916 | rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com
Website: www.gsr-andrade.com | Blog: www.gsr-andrade.com/news

From: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2021 9:53 AM
To: Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org>
Cc: Rocky Seigler <rseigler@cityofhutchins.org>; Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org>;
Stacey Hickson <shickson@cityofhutchins.org>; Jay Walls <jwalls@baxterit.com>; Robert Croysdale
<rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com>
Subject: RE: HPSB - Request for Information Responses
Absolutely. We have time tomorrow or Friday afternoon. Next week isn’t good for me.

Trudy

From: Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 9:03 AM
To: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org>
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Cc: Rocky Seigler <rseigler@cityofhutchins.org>; Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org>;
Stacey Hickson <shickson@cityofhutchins.org>; Jay Walls <jwalls@baxterit.com>; Robert Croysdale
<rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com>
Subject: FW: HPSB - Request for Information Responses
Trudy,
Can we all get together for a round table discussion to discuss technology for the new public safety
building.

1. Please provide information and location for builder furnished televisions, monitors, and
projectors for the public safety building. See the attached A2.07. All televisions and
projectors (if necessary) are by owner, similar to copier/printer and other electronic
devices.

Steve Perry
Chief of Police
Hutchins Police Department
chief@hutchinspd.org
Office 972-225-2225

 

From: Robert Croysdale <rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 22, 2021 6:17 PM
To: Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org>; Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org>
Cc: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org>
Subject: RE: HPSB - Request for Information Responses
Charles/Chief,
See the responses below in RED.

1. Please provide documentation regarding what material will be used to construct the ceilings
in the PD jail cells. Ceilings are 5/8” Type “X” impact-resistant gypsum board on metal stud
framing, at 10’-0” above finish floor.

2. Please provide information and location for builder furnished televisions, monitors, and
projectors for the public safety building. See the attached A2.07. All televisions and
projectors (if necessary) are by owner, similar to copier/printer and other electronic
devices.

3. Per the contract the City will provide jail furnishings, installed by the contractor. Please advise
whether Novels painter will paint the furnishings while painting the cells or if this will require
a change order. If the jail furnishings do not come prefinished, this would be anticipated to
require a change order.

4. See specs for 911 equipment installation. Does the PD server room power requirements meet
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these specifications. See prior email response from MEPCE.
Thanks,
Robert Croysdale, AIA, LEED AP BD+C
Principal, Academic | Institutional Environments

4121 Commerce Street, #1 | Dallas, Texas 75226
Tel: 214.824.7040 | Fax: 214.887.0559
Direct: 214.722.4916 | rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com
Website: www.gsr-andrade.com | Blog: www.gsr-andrade.com/news

From: Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 5:43 PM
To: Robert Croysdale <rcroysdale@gsr-andrade.com>
Cc: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org>; Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org>
Subject: FW: HPSB - Request for Information
Robert,
Chief Perry is requesting some information. See his email below.
Would you please respond to the Chief’s request for information.
If any of the items below need to be addressed by Novel, would you please make this inquire(s) to
Novel for the City.
Thanks.
Charles

From: Steve Perry <sperry@cityofhutchins.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 3:56 PM
To: Charles Brewer <cbrewer@cityofhutchins.org>
Cc: Trudy Lewis <tlewis@cityofhutchins.org>
Subject: Request for Information
Mr. Brewer,
Please send out a request for information for the following questions at the Public Safety building.

1. Please provide documentation regarding what material will be used to construct the ceilings
in the PD jail cells.

2. Please provide information and location for builder furnished televisions, monitors, and
projectors for the public safety building.

3. Per the contract the City will provide jail furnishings, installed by the contractor. Please advise
whether Novels painter will paint the furnishings while painting the cells or if this will require
a change order.

4. See specs for 911 equipment installation. Does the PD server room power requirements meet
these specifications.

Steve Perry
Chief of Police
Hutchins Police Department
chief@hutchinspd.org
Office 972-225-2225
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